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IOGC Reporting Changes in Saskatchewan 

 

Jurisdiction Release/Revision Date Location of Change in 
this Document 

Comment 

SK July 7, 2021  Initial Release 

 
Audience: All Saskatchewan Users 
 
Purpose: To inform Industry that as of July 8, 2021 Indian Oil and Gas Canada [IOGC] 

went live in Petrinex with extracts from Petrinex to IOGC and additional 
functionality in Saskatchewan. This takes Industry closer to the day when 
duplicate reporting [to IOGC and Petrinex] will no longer be required, once 
IOGC is fully stabilized in the Saskatchewan Platform (by October 2021). 

 
 Please also review the Indian Oil and Gas Canada (IOGC) Royalty Update 

you received on May 28, 2021 for information on what submissions are still 

required to be submitted to both IOGC and Petrinex and what to expect in the 
future. 

 
Background: Effective July 8, 2021 Industry will have available a new IOGC report in 

Saskatchewan called IOGC Working Interest Owner Report. This report will 

provide details at the reporting facility/production month level, identifying the 
stream id's which are listed on a submitted SAF, are of interest to IOGC and 
where the requesting BA ID is listed on an RTP for that stream. This report is 
available for products of GAS and OIL only with an Energy field shown for 

product GAS. 
 
 
More information:  
 

Petrinex Business Desk 

Phone: 403-297-6111; 1-800-992-1144 (Toll Free)  
E-mail: petrinexsupport@petrinex.ca 


